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Parking in The Rise 

Summary 
 

To discuss the continuing issues with vehicles being parked on the grass in The 
Rise. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Parish Council to consider: 
 

1. writing to residents again requesting that they do not park on the green 
in The Rise; 

2. erecting ‘No Parking’ signs on the green; and 
3. if parking does then still continue, the Parish Council will investigate 

other options such as bollards and/or enforcement to stop the parking. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

A number of residents park on the green in The Rise and it is not designated or 
suitable for parking. 
 
Residents have already been written to, asking them not to park on the grass, but 
the problem persist. 
 

Impact on Budget Minimal – cost of signs and letters to residents. 
 

Risks 
 
 

If the parking on the green continues, then the grass and kerbstones could get 
damaged and it could result in the whole green space being used as a car park, 
when it is an amenity area for people to enjoy and children to play.  It also makes 
it more difficult for the grass cutting contractor to do his job properly if vehicles 
are parking in the way. 
 

 Background As detailed above. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

N/A 

 


